
We had an awesome week! 

This week we talked all about the arctic and 
how cold it is there. We had so much fun 

learning about the different animals that live 
in the arctic. We also talked about 

Groundhog Day and what it means if he 
doesn’t see his shadow. : )

During circle time, we had a blast 
pretending to be penguins by dancing to the 

song, 
“ I am a Little Penguin”  

For our fine motor crafts this week, we 
made snowy owls, igloos, penguins, arctic 

foxes and a groundhog. 

On Monday, Miss Katie came in for Music.  
The kiddos were excited to play the bean 
bag game with her. We had to try to hold 

the bean bag on different parts of our 
bodies while dancing around the classroom. 

The kiddos did a great job!

On Wednesday, we had fun playing in our 
teddy bear matching center with Miss Ilia 

and Charlotte.

Some of the stories we read this week 
were:

Arctic Fox, Snowy Owl, One Snowy Day, 
Never Touch a Polar Bear, and Groundhog 

Day  

This  month we will be learning about the
color purple and the heart shape.
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Reminders

February  8th
No After School

February 16th
No After School

February 19th
No school   


